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Congratulations to Nathaniel Young, recipient of the 2020 “Women in Logistics” (WIL) 
scholarship.  

From the WIL website:   
“WIL is a nonprofit with members, both men and women, from several industries:  Logistics, 
Transportation, Freight Forwarding, Technology and Supply Chain Management.”  “Over the 
past 15 years Women in Logistics has awarded over $80,000 towards tuition and fees to more 
than 35 Bay Area students preparing for their careers in logistics and supply chain management.” 

Per Dr. Joshua Shackman, Assistant Professor:  “For the second year in a row, one of my 
students won the grand prize scholarship from Women in Logistics.  Nathaniel Young is a junior, 
he is taking both of my classes this semester and serving as a tutor for IBL classes and Chinese.” 

Cadet Young shared “I'm very honored and I'm very grateful to Dr. Shackman for informing me 
of this scholarship opportunity.  I also really want to thank the entire WIL organization as a 
whole for considering my application and awarding me with this amazing scholarship!” 

Cadet Young encourages other cadets to apply for this scholarship "because you will learn so 
much about yourself in the process of trying to achieve something worthwhile. Not to mention, it 
feels wonderful to know that the scholarship money is hard-earned and will be applied to  your 
education, which is basically investing in your own future." 

He further explained that other cadets should "understand that applying for scholarships prepares 
us for a competitive world where there are many outstanding applicants. Lastly, cadets should 
know that winning scholarships sometimes opens up a whole new network and support system 
from people who have a lot to offer".  

 


